Ms L Bolland
Clerk to Kirkbymoorside Town Council
The Shambles —
KIRKBYMOORSIDE

By Hand

March 2019

Dear Lisa

Re: Kirkbymoorside Tennis Club

Following recent committee meetings and our AGM it has been decided that we need to renovate the Tennis hut. We expect that there will be a small increase in the foot print of the current hut. This may be a small addition to the existing structure (for a toilet) or a new purpose built shed.

It would also be desirous for us to have water and drainage connected to the hut. This would save us bringing in bottled water and sharing toilets with clubs on the sportsfield.

It has been established that there is sufficient fall for the services required alongside the path that runs from the courts, along the northern edge of the Bowling Club, to the car park. We are currently waiting on a price for the work so we can establish if it is feasible.

As required by the lease please provide the Town Council's written confirmation that they have no objection to the proposed works.

Yours sincerely

STUART TEMPLE